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9 July 2024 

 

Dear Student 
 
Sixth Form Enrolment Day Options 
 
I hope you are enjoying a well-deserved break after all the hard work and effort you put into your 
GCSE exams. If you were able to attend our Taster Day, I hope you had a productive day and 
enjoyed your first taste of post-16 lessons. If you were unable to attend the day, please do not 
worry as your place at Hedingham is still secured. 
 
GCSE results day will held be on Thursday 22 August. This year we will be offering students the 
opportunity to enrol on the same day. If you would like to enrol at Hedingham Sixth Form on 
results day, you may do so between 9.00am -1.00pm. The process is very simple, you just 
complete an enrolment form and hand it in and we will take care of the rest. There will be 
members of staff on hand during the morning to help you complete the forms and answer any 
questions that you have.  
 
If you are unable to attend/enrol on results day, you will still be able to enrol on our Enrolment 
Day which takes place on Monday 2 September between 1.00pm - 2.30pm. Further information 
is enclosed.  If you have not applied to Hedingham but would like to, you can also enrol on either 
of these days.  
 

Enrolment on: Time: 
Thursday 22 August 2024 9.00am - 1.00pm 
Monday 2 September 2024 1.00pm - 2.30pm 

 
If you have any questions about Sixth Form, please do not hesitate to email me: 
hed.hyder@hedingham.essex.sch.uk  
 
In the meantime, I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer, and I will see you all on results day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Hyde 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
ENC 
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